
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

August saw Kelly and Ellen win their 22nd  
inventive dance competition.   

The Garthlands Gavotte was the winning 
dance in the Classical Sequence Section 
of the British Dance Council competition.  
Another lovely day of competing. 

Welcome 
Throughout the summer we have been  
working hard.  We have enjoyed presenting 
awards, entering inventive dances and 
teaching lots of lessons! 

We would like to congratulate Sophie and Ashleigh on gaining their first      
professional qualifications.   After lots of hard work dancing, teaching and 

learning theory we now welcome two newly qualified teachers.   
We are very proud as we have taught both Sophie and Ashleigh from being 

very young.  Well done ladies! 

July and August have been 
busy months for the MacMillan 

fundraising.   
July was packed full of running 
events for Kelly from 5Ks to 
half marathons! August saw a 
team quiz and personal bests 
in the Darlington 10K for both 

Kelly and Amanda.   
Most importantly August also 
saw them reach their target of 
Ã4000! What an achievement. 



 

Coming up! 
  

September 2017 
 
¶ Thursday 28th September 

Sponsored Cheer Dance and 
MacMillan Coffee Evening 

 

Future Dates 
 
¶ NCDTA Medal Exam Sunday  

26th November 2017 all 
branches. 

Kelly  and Ellen  
Check out the website for more details. 

www.kellendance.co.uk 
07810272788 

On July 17th our dancers enjoyed a tasty 
fish and chip supper.   

Well done to the following dancers for receiving our school awards:          
Kayley Moore highest marks, Hannah Porter star award and Evie Atkins the 

Trevor Morgan memorial trophy.   

July saw our medal presentation. It was fantastic to see our dancers giving a 
demonstration and then enjoying receiving their awards. 

The sun shone for the annual tea dance in 
the market square.  Ellen enjoyed dancing 
alongside some of our sequence dancers for 

the afternoon.   
   Some even made the newspaper! 

Look out for upcoming 
Christmas dates in the 
next newsletter. 


